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SCARBOROUGH
TOWN CENTRE

Memo

To: All STC Food Court Tenants

From: Steven Minielly, Operations Manager

Date: September 8, 2009

Re: Oxford Properties & Scarborough Town Centre Greening Project

Goslyn Grease Interceptor

As part of our greening project for Oxford Properties and Scarborough Town Centre,
we are in the process of implementing a project that involves a very effective way of
intercepting fats, oil and grease from kitchen sinks before it enters the drainage
system.

We are working in collaboration with Goslyn RGM Environmental Grease
Interceptors and started a pilot project at Pablo’s Grill It Up here at Scarborough
Town Centre. The project is very successful but it would be more effective and
beneficial if all of our food court tenants would participate in the undertaking.

Our aim is to fully implement the project and we are authorizing Mr. Angelo
Mikrogiannakis, President and representative of Goslyn RGM Environmental Grease
Interceptors, to make presentations at your convenience regarding the product.

We will contact you soon and if you have any questions or concerns before we meet
with you, please contact Jesse Ticsay, Operations Supervisor at 416 — 296- 4765 or
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